
 

 

18th January 2017 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Re: Cinderella theatre tickets  

Friends of Chilwell have organised an evening trip during the February half term week. The show is 
Cinderella and is hosted by the Jaguar Society Club who produce a traditional pantomime yearly as a 
charity event at Sutton Town Hall. 

We have 100 tickets to sell which includes coach transport to and from the venue and they will be sold on a 

first come first served basis: 

Date:  Thursday 23rd February 2017 

Time leaving the school: 5.45pm (meet Miss Young and Mrs Patel on Summer Lane at 5.30pm) 

Time arriving back at the school: no later than 10.30pm 

Cost: £7.00 per ticket/seat  

Tickets cannot be reserved without full payment and once purchased are non-refundable.  Can I 
also stress it is a charity panto event run by Jaguar Staff and does not have any famous people in it.  
Age range 5 upwards! 

This event is one where children must be accompanied by an adult. If you would like to attend this 

organised event please complete the form below and return it to school by Friday 3rd February 2017 with 

the correct monies.  If you are successful in obtaining some tickets you will be issued a receipt, which you 

must keep and bring with you on the night of the trip to be exchanged for your tickets. 

On the night children will be able to purchase some food items such as crisps, chocolates and drinks at the 

venue or you could bring your own from home. 

Should any one need assistance in completing the forms, please ask at the school office. 

We appreciate your support and thank you in advance. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mark James 

Chair of Friends of Chilwell 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

Cinderella return form 
 

Child’s name:        Class: 
 
 
Parent/Carer contact details:  
 
 
 
I would like to attend the organised event: 
 
Please state how many tickets you wish to purchase within the box: 

□ £7.00 per ticket 

 
I have enclosed in total £……… 
 
 
 
Parents name: …………………………………………  Signature:……………………………… 
 
 

NO REFUND WILL BE GIVEN FOR NON ATTENDANCE 


